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22 November 2023 
 
Dear AJHS Community, 
 
Peace! 
 
After monitoring the transport strike situation in Metro Manila and doing due 
consultation with the Basic Education administrators, I would like to inform you 
that the AJHS is resuming its onsite classes tomorrow, November 23. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SGD. Mrs. Genalyn S. Sanvictores 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


